
At the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School, our vision is to create a joyful learning community  
of creative thinkers, innovative problem solvers and compassionate citizens of the world. 

 

 
 

 
     
 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 
        
 
 
  
    
 
 
 

 

 
Friday 5/21 

 
Monday 5/24 Tuesday 5/25 

Wednesday 
5/26 

Thursday 5/27 Friday 5/28 
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Gills Cheese 
Pizza 

Pepperoni, 
Fresh Tossed 

Salad 
~ 

Bagel Power 
Pack 

 

BBQ Baked 
Chicken, 

Baked Beans, 
Pasta Salad 

~ 
Turkey & 

Cheese Wrap 

Taco Tuesday! 
Tacos with All 

the Fixins 
~ 

Turkey & 
Cheese Wrap 

Pasta with 
Meat Sauce, 
Texas Toast, 

Broccoli 
~ 

Turkey & 
Cheese Wrap 

Series Cereal 
Day! 

Dragon Punch, 
Yogurt,  

Fresh Fruit 
~ 

Turkey & 
Cheese Wrap 

Gills Cheese 
Pizza 

Pepperoni, 
Fresh Veggie 

Cup 
~ 

Turkey & 
Cheese Wrap 

DDOOYYOONN  NNEEWWSS   

 

 

Paul F. Doyon Memorial School 
 

216 Linebrook Road 
Ipswich, Massachusetts  01938 

978 356-5506 
Ipswich website http://www.ipsk12.net 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Principal’s Corner ~ Sheila Halloran, Principal 
Email: shalloran@ipsk12.net, Twitter: @PFDoyonSchool   #TogetherOrApartWeAreDoyonAtHeart 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please visit the Doyon Website at www.ipsk12.net 

for access to Doyon events on our “live” Doyon 

Calendar and the monthly Lunch Menu. 
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MCAS Test Schedule 
Science and Technology: Tuesday May 25th Grade 5 

 

 
 
 

Massachusetts Governor Baker has announced that effective 

May 18th students no longer have to wear masks when 

outdoors, even if distancing cannot be maintained.  This 

guidance update applies to recess, physical education, youth 

sports, and outdoor learning environments.  Children may still 

wear their masks outdoors if they feel more comfortable. 
Adults must continue to wear masks outdoors if distancing 

cannot be maintained.  At this time, adults and students 

must continue to wear masks indoors.   
 

Good news to share! Mr. Ogden has recovered from his hip surgery and will be returning on June 
2nd. He also has made the decision to retire at the end of this school year. We know how much he 
is beloved and appreciated by the students, staff, and Doyon community. We wish him the best!  
I would appreciate it if adults would remind their children about appropriate behavior in school 
and on the bus. The staff and I would appreciate your support in this area.  Congratulations to the 
4th and 5th grade Orchestra students for their wonderful performance this week under the direction 
of Mrs. Scarano. Mrs. Cardew is looking for volunteers for Field Day on June 3rd. If available, please 
return the slip to your child’s classroom teacher by May 25th.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Whitney Cardew at wcardew@ipsk12.net  Enjoy this beautiful weather! 
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